
Teacher Report 

4-18-2023 

 

1. Reading month was a huge success. We had enough guest 

readers and plenty of activities. Family came to interact and do 

an Easter Egg hunt throughout the school with their kids and 

sibs. This year included a Golden egg! 

2. Little Brother bags completed and picked up. 

3. Report cards sent home. 

4. Springtime bunnies with flowers in the backgrounds were the 

Easter present for parents this year. 

5. Students teamed up again for their Force and Motion/Simple 

Machines science engineering project of making marble runs 

and doing interactive computer activities that include trying 

different engineering designs of roller coasters, exploring simple 

& compound machines, and documenting their findings. 

6. 6th & 7th grade reviewing for M-Step with practice state tests. 

Hoping to start testing next week or start by the end of this week. 

7. Mother’s Day gifts being made and planted. 

8. Students planted beans and cucumbers just before break. They 

are growing like crazy and have been replanted twice already. 

Hoping they will be good to go until they go into the ground next. 

9. More “together time” being planned this late spring and early fall 

with the other two micro schools. A donation sponsor 

representative visited our school Saturday from the Daughters of 

the American Revolution in order to give the first check of a 

$2,000 donation that Arvon TWP School applied for for all three 

micro schools to do field trips together.  

10. Star Reading and Math assessments completed. 

11. M-Step testing April 10-May 19, 2023, 4-8th all subjects. 

 

 


